
ARCHBISHOP WOOD HIGH SCHOOL 

655 YORK ROAD 

WARMINSTER, PA 18974 
 

Dear Baseball Parents: 

  

This letter is to inform you about our 2020 “Night at the Races”.  It will be on Saturday, 

April 25th from 7:30 to 11:30 at TBD.  We request that all families participate in order for 

this event to be successful and help raise funds for the baseball program. 

We ask each family to: 

1) Sell eight horses ($10 each) and four tickets ($35 each).   

PLEASE RETURN THE “NIGHT AT THE RACES” FORM BY THURSDAY, APRIL 16th. 

2)   Give a donation for the basket of cheer. 

3)   Donate a door prize or solicit a gift certificate or merchandise from local 

merchants (see patron letter).   

   

All donations obtained can be given to a coach or parent listed below.  We need parents 

to volunteer to work the horse races (contact parent rep). 

In order for the fundraiser to be successful, we need everyone's help.  Please sell your 

horses and tickets. Parents come out and enjoy yourself. 
 

 Events at the “Night at the Races” will include:  

 Horse Races  

 Baskets of Cheer  

 50/50  

 Disc Jockey  

 Plenty of Food and Beverages!  

   

Please contact a member of our Parents Association with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jim DiGuiseppe, Jr. 
 

Jim DiGuiseppe, Jr. 

Head Baseball Coach 

Archbishop Wood High School 


